
COFFIN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

Hello Coffin School Families, 
  
I hope this finds you all well. 
  
It was wonderful seeing so many of you at our annual Open 
House and then again this weekend at the Harvest Festi-
val.  We estimate that there were over 1,200 people in attend-
ance over the course of our Open House evening.  Itôs always 
rewarding to see how enthusiastic students are to share their 
classrooms with families.  It was nice to have Community for 
Coffin (CFC), Arts are Elementary (AAE), and the Bruns-
wick Community Education Foundation (BCEF) available in 
the lobby to answer questions and share their work in the 
school.  Also, a big THANK YOU to our CFC group for 
making the Harvest Festival such a fun and family-friendly 
afternoon! 
  
This week marks the kick-off of Multilingual Mainers, our 
lunchtime language enrichment program led by Bowdoin 
College students and faculty.  This yearôs featured book is 
Eric Carleôs The Very Hungry Caterpillar and so far I believe 
weôve got sessions planned in Italian, Spanish, Mandarin, 
French and Hindi.   
  
Groundbreaking for the Kate Furbish Elementary School 
happened on Wednesday and we were fortunate to be able to 
bring three classrooms of Kindergarten students to join the 
ceremony.  Part of the festivities involved an onsite farewell 
to the Jordan Acres School followed by a rendition of the 
Jordan Acres anthem.  For those of you who may not know, 
Kate Furbish was a Bowdoin College graduate and renowned 
Maine botanist.  In the spirit of gratitude and aspirations that 
characterized the celebration, weôve included two of her il-
lustrations below ï a bellflower and a lily.   
  
In the coming weeks you can expect to hear from teachers 
about scheduling our fall conferences.  Conferences are a 
time to celebrate your childôs successes and to strengthen 
that essential home and school collaboration.  Weôll look 
forward to seeing all of you again, soon. 
  
Happy Fall! 
 
Steve Ciembroniewicz, Principal 
sciembroniewicz@brunswick.k12.me.us 
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Coffin School Community Cultivate Educate Celebrate 

Groundbreaking Ceremony for  

Kate Furbish Elementary School 

We had a beautiful, warm day to celebrate 
the building of our future school. 

CLOTHING REMINDER 
Please pack extra clothes in your childõs back-
pack. Every child should have a change of clothes 
including pants, underwear, a shirt and socks. 
The school has a limited supply of extra clothing; 
if no clothing is available parents will be called if 
their child needs a change of clothes. 
 
Children should come to school appropriately 
dressed for outside play at recess.  This is particu-
larly important as we move into colder, wet, 
weather.  Warm coats, snow pants, boots, hats 
and mittens or gloves will ensure children 
stay warm and dry.  We understand cold weath-
er requires a lot of gear and protecting children 
from the elements can often be a challenge. If you 
need assistance or have questions regarding cloth-
ing, please contact Mrs. Rivard or Mrs. Bradley. 



Coffin School Community Cultivate Educate Celebrate 

Weôve been having fun this Fall 
working on steady beat, playing 
instruments, singing about farm 
animals, and experiencing music!  
The first graders will be attending 
three Kinder-
konzerts at Crooker 
Theater throughout 
the year. January 
30th they will see 
the brass family 
instruments.  
March 11th they will 
get a chance to ex-
perience the string family. To fin-
ish out the year, they will see the 
percussion family on May 14th.  
Weôll interact with the woodwind 
family right in the music class-
room. Look for more information 
and permission slips in the near 
future.  

Our whole school 
Coffin Spring Concert will take 
place in the gym March 28th 
(Snow date the 29th) at 9:30am and 
1pm. Both concerts are the same.  

We encourage you to 
pick one perfor-
mance to attend due 
to room capacity. 
For information, 
dates, fun music re-
sources please visit 
our website at 

www.brunswick.k12.me.us/
dmurphy .  
You can also contact Mrs. Murphy 
at dmurphy@brunswick.k12.me.us  

Greetings from the music room! 
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For safety reasons, please do not park 
on the Thompson St. crosswalk when 

picking up your child. 
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